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Katelyn Schwindt 
 Located  

 
SYNOPSIS:   
 
On June 25, 2020, Katelyn Schwindt was reported missing out of the city of San Marcos. The reporting party 
told deputies that Katelyn posted a message on her Facebook page indicating she was at the Pala Casino 
the night prior. She thought she was possibly drugged and assaulted. Katelyn was unable to provide her 
location.  
 
On June 26, 2020, Schwindt was located in the city of Escondido. Schwindt was in good health and told the 
Escondido Police that her being reported missing was a misunderstanding. We thank the media and public 
for looking out for Ms. Schwindt.  

  


